
195,000 English National 
Concessionary Travel Scheme 
passes in Kent will expire on 31 
March 2018 and cannot be used 
on buses after that date.

DON’T WORRY -  
WE’LL BE IN TOUCH
If you have used your bus pass 
on a Kent bus in the past year, 
we will send you your new bus 
pass by the middle of March 
2018. 

If you haven’t been able to use 
your bus pass in the past year, 
you will receive a letter from us 
during January or February 2018 
explaining how you can renew 
your bus pass if you still want it.

MOVED HOUSE?
If you have moved house since 
getting your current bus pass 
and you haven’t told us, make 
sure you let us know so that 
your new bus pass arrives at the 
right place.

Visit www.kent.gov.uk/buspasses or your nearest 
library or Gateway for more information.
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